Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
RFSOQ for Professional Services for the Apollo Beach Marine Sportfish Enhancement Center

ADVERTISMENT FOR BIDS
RESPONSES ARE REQUESTED FROM QUALIFIED, PROFESSIONAL FIRMS BY THE FLORIDA FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF:

SOLICITATION NO:

FWC 16/17-129

SOLICITATION NAME:
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES FOR THE APOLLO BEACH MARINE SPORTFISH ENHANCEMENT CENTER

PROJECT LOCATION:
Conservation and Technology Center in Apollo Beach, Florida
FOR:
Design, permit and provide construction administration for a 10,000 square foot saltwater sportfish hatchery building shell and an up to 4,000 square feet of climate controlled office and laboratory space.

SOQs WILL BE RECEIVED, PUBLICLY OPENED AND NAMES READ ALOUD ON:
DATE & TIME:
JUNE 13, 2017, 2:00 P.M., ET
PLACE:
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission


Purchasing Office


2590 Executive Center Circle


Tallahassee, Florida 32301


Phone: (850)488-6551

RFSOQ DOCUMENTS:
Can be downloaded from the Vendor Bid System at the link below:


http://www.myflorida.com/apps/vbs/vbs_www.main_menu

Search by the bid number: FWC 16/17-129

PURCHASING MANAGER:
(Direct questions to the following):

Ruth Heggen


FWC, Purchasing Office


Phone: (850)212-7699


Email: Ruth.Heggen@myfwc.com
